
 

 

Date: February 2, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Throughout this week, we have organised health awareness sessions, assemblies focusing on core 
values and guided reading sessions for early years students. Our Year 1 students have shown 
incredible energy and motivation, demonstrating their team spirit, tolerance and adaptability during the 
annual sports day event. We are proud of our students’ growth and development. Due to unforeseen 
weather changes, we had to reschedule our annual EYFS Sports Day to Thursday, 8th February. We 
look forward to welcoming you to the upcoming Sports events and FS2 assemblies. 
 
We remain grateful for your continued support and collaboration, which helps to ensure that every 
student can achieve their maximum potential. Your involvement is genuinely appreciated. 
 
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
As  mentioned  in  the  school  calendar,  we  will  be  closed  for  the  mid-term  break  from  Monday, 
12th February to Friday, 16th February. The school will resume on Monday, 19th February 2024. 
 
Thank you and hope you have a restful and enjoyable weekend. 
 

 

 

  

 


